
28, 1955 •

Mr. Horace Russell,
Geaer&l Counsel$
Federal Hose Loan Bank Board,

Bear Mr* Bus sell t

I appreciated receiving jour letter of Jun®
18th« I am glad to know that you have taken time to read
the suasiary of mj statements on the Banking Bill of 1335.
I assure you that I value your favorable reaction to the
banking bill, even though you and I ®&j have some dlf»
ferences of opinion regarding real estate loans. I be-
lieve that even on that subject you and I would not b©
fax apart If I could discuss with you my whole conception
of the problem.

Sometime when the pressure is taken off of
®e I hope that we will hare en opportunity to fully dis-
cuss it*

Sincerely yours*

M. S« Eccles,
Governor.
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